
    Immaculate Conception Church 
Palmer Road 

Our Lady of Assumption Mission 
Miminegash 

Bulletin from May 22-29, 2016 
 

Pastor: Père Albin Arsenault 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
         Custodian: Billy Myers 
  

              Sunday Collection:  

 

     May 15, 2016:                  $1,964.50 

     Papal Charities:                   $206.00 

      

        Thank you for your generosity                                                                                                                   

 

              
         

             Trinity Sunday 

 
…Today, no matter where you land, know that you 

can rely on God, the Holy Trinity whose solemnity 

we celebrate today. Choose to put your trust in him. 

Ask even if you don’t feel particularly peaceful, try 

your best to take heart. 

                                      

                                 The Word Among Us (Pg. 42) 

 

 

Quotes from Pope Francis’ Encyclical                     
.             “Misericordiae Vultus”  

              “The Face of Mercy” 
       Pope Francis, for the Year of Mercy: 
 
“Let us never tire of going out to the other son who 
stands outside, incapable of rejoicing, in order to 
explain to him that his judgement is severe, unjust 
and meaningless in light of the father’s boundless 
mercy.” (MV #17)   

 

             News  
 

Wednesday, May 25: The annual spring cleaning of 

Palmer Rd Church will take place on Wednesday, 

May 25 after the 9 a.m. mass. Come along and bring 

your mops and buckets. Many hands make light 

work! 

Men's Retreat: Men’s Retreat with Fr. Bill Brennan, 

pastor of St. Dunstan's Parish in Fredericton, 

NB,  will be held at the Martha Spirituality Centre on 

Saturday, May 28 from 10am-3pm. Cost is $30 and 

space is limited to 30 men. To register call 902-367-

3103 or message srgemma@eastlink.ca 
 

Facing the threat of physician-assisted suicide:  As 

our country faces the moral and social threat of 

physician-assisted suicide, you are invited to call 

upon federal, provincial and territorial legislators to 

defend and protect the lives of all, to renew efforts to 

guarantee accessible home care and palliative care, 

and to protect the conscience rights of healthcare 

providers and agencies refusing to be part of 

euthanasia and assisted suicide. To share your 

concerns with your legislators, visit 

http://www.canadiansforconscience.ca/. 
 

Relay for Life: The Survivors’ Victory Lap 

acknowledges and celebrates the courage of everyone 

who has survived cancer. The Canadian Cancer 

Society extends a special invitation to all cancer 

survivors to participate in this inspiring part of the 

2016 Relay For Life this June in a community near 

them.  You can register by visiting our website 

www.relayforlife.ca or by contacting Christian 

Gallant at 902-566-1713 EXT 2222, toll free by 

calling 1-866-566-4007, or by email 

cgallant@pei.cancer.ca 
 

Pilgrimage to Medjugorje:  (Sept 30-Oct 10) 11-day 

Pilgrimage, cost is $2035. (+ airport taxes, security, 

fuel surcharges $675) includes airfare from 

Moncton/Halifax, transfers, accommodations, daily 

breakfast & dinner, and the services of a professional 

local guide. SAVE $250! Pay in Full by May 27. 

Limited to first 5 pilgrims only. Info: Hector & Cécile 

Caissie (506) 857-2295 or hectorcaissie@hotmail.ca 
 

Construction Tender: St Anthony’s Church – 

Construction Tender (exterior upgrades)  

Project includes new insulation, siding, painting and 

some general repairs. Tender packages will be 

available Tuesday, May 24 with the tender closing on 

Tuesday, May 31. Lowest bid not necessarily 

accepted. Email dwhite@sablearc.com to be added to 

the bidders list.  
 

 

          Reminder  
 

Catholic Girls Retreat Camp:  This Is Living 

(Camp Chiara Luce), July 29 - 31, for girls aged 10 – 

15, at Camp Kolbe, Bayside P.E.I.  Contact Emilie 

Montgomery for details and registration at 

campchiaraluce@gmail.com 
 

Birthright PEI: Birthright PEI is presently seeking 

volunteers to help in our office and with fundraising. 

Training is provided. The office is at Room 301, 200 

Richmond St., Charlottetown, PE C1A1J2. Phone 

902-628-6028 or Mary MacLean, director, at 902-

569-4308. 
 

PEI March For Life 2016: Sunday, May 29 at 2:30 

pm. This year, the March will take a different 2.5km 

route: beginning at 2:30 pm at St. Pius X church,106 

St. Peter’s Rd., Charlottetown and going down St. 

Peter’s Rd/ Longworth Ave/ Euston St/ University 

Ave to the Legislature. Rally at 3:20 pm in front of 

Province House. 
 

Fr Ellsworth Scholarship: Applications forms for 

the Fr Richard Ellsworth Scholarship Fund are now 

available for 2016 graduates who will be attending 

post-secondary institutions (1st year). They may be 

picked up at FJ Shea & Son, St Louis or at the Parish 

office. For more information contact Willard Mokler 

at 902-882-4445. Deadline to apply is May 29 
 

Free food safety courses for volunteers: Persons 

interested need to register early at envhealth@ihis.org 

to ensure available seating. Course will be held at St. 

Anthony Legion, Bloomfield, Tuesday May 24, from 

6-9pm. 
 

Proud of Our Christian Heritage: Donations are 

still being accepted to the Building/Paint Fund – 

Proud of Our Christian Heritages – and the names 

will be placed in the Memorial Book in the church.  
 
 

                       MASS INTENTIONS  
Monday:          23/05                                 10:00 a.m. 
Special intention for Fr Art Pendergast by K of C 
Tuesday:          24/05                                   9:00 a.m. 
Joseph (Joe Paul) Gaudet by Roy & Helen McKenna 
Wednesday:     25/05                                 9:00 a.m.  
Cyril Joe Arsenault by Owen & Carol Gaudet 
Thursday:           26/05                                7:00 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass: Joanne Gallant, Wayne Brown, 
Leitha Perry, Lorraine Gallant, Edmund & Julia Doucette, 
LeRoy & Elizabeth Ellsworth, Ben H & Josephine Gallant 
and deceased family members 
Friday:                 27/05       No Mass           9:00 a.m.         

           Body & Blood of Christ 
                May 29th, 2016                                          
Saturday:            28/05                              7:00 p.m.     
For the People 
Sunday:               29/05                            
                                                                 (M) 9:00 a.m. 
Raymond Murphy, Emile Gallant & Emmett Wedge 
by Phylis Murphy 
                                                              (PR) 11:00 a.m. 
Ronald Myers by the family 
 

BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 

Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  

email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled 
when there is a funeral, but please remember that 
anyone can attend the funeral of a brother or sister 
in Christ.  The Mass Intention scheduled for that day  
will then be offered at a later date. 
 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for 
May  2016 
Universal: Respect for Women –That in every 

country of the world, women may be honoured and 

respected and that their essential contribution to 

society may be highly esteemed.  

 

Evangelization: Holy Rosary - That families, 

communities and groups may pray the Holy Rosary 

for evangelization and peace. 
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